
PRIVACY AND CIVIL LIBERTIES OVERSIGHT BOARD 
 

800 North Capitol Street N.W., Suite 565, Washington, D.C. 20002 

 
 
 
 
July 29, 2021 
 
 
The Honorable Joseph R. Biden, Jr. 
The President of the United States 
The White House 
Washington, D.C. 20500 
 
 
Dear President Biden: 
 
 
It has been an honor to serve as a Board Member of the Privacy and Civil Liberties Oversight 
Board since October of 2018.  I am writing to inform you that I will resign my position as Board 
Member effective 4:00 PM today.  
 
 
  Sincerely, 
    
  
 
 
 
         Jane Nitze 

Board Member    
 
 


